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2 OFFICER APPROVAL - PURCHASE OF SHREDDER PARTS (AN426-2005) 
 
It is reported for information of the Committee that in view of the timescale involves the Head of Waste 
Management, after consultation with the Convener and Spokespersons of the other groups agreed to 
accept the offer from Ulster Shredders Limited, Ballyclare amounting to £13,078.13 for the purchase 
and fitting of driver chambers as outlined in Report No 576-2005 by the Head of Waste Management. 
 
 


